
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
DATE:  April 4, 2017 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Persigo Wastewater Treatment Plant Raw Sewage Wet Well Rehabilitation Project 

IFB-4355-17-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Q.  Just wanted to verify with you that this project is open to all interested generals and 
subcontractors to attend to a bid on.  The description does not say that this is limited to only 
companies that have worked with the city or are registered with the city so I just want to make 
sure this is the case before sending someone to Colorado. 
 
A. The City of Grand Junction does not currently have a “pre-qualification” process in service.  

However, with this question, the City would like to take this opportunity to emphasize that 
contractor experience with a project of this scope and size is important to the success of 
this project.  Refer to Sections 3.3.33 Manufacturer’s Certificate of Authorization, and 
3.3.34 References. 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


